
 

 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (REMPSTONE ROAD, EAST 
LEAKE)(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2020 (8300) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL proposes to 
make an Order under Section 1 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended.  
 
The effects of the Order will apply in the following roads at East Leake in the Borough of Rushcliffe:-  
 
1. REMPSTONE ROAD  
 
 from its junction with Loughborough Road in a south-easterly direction for 349 metres. 
 
 
As a result of the impact of COVID-19 and in accordance with Public Health England’s advice 
on social distancing and avoiding non-essential trips, public buildings such at County Hall and 
libraries are closed or if reopened will have restrictions in place.  
 
In order to make relevant documents available for inspection they can either be: 
 
(a) Viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
(b) By writing to the address below or by emailing tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk  to request a 
 copy and one will be sent out either via email or post if address provided.  
 
The prohibition of motor vehicles is being proposed on Rempstone Road as part of the on-going 
housing development on the section of Rempstone Road to the west of the junction with 
Loughborough Road. The prohibition will help to reduce the number of accidents at the junction, 
especially as the traffic levels will increase as a result of the new housing development. 
 
Written objections (setting out the grounds and quoting reference 8300) should be sent to the 
County Council using the details below by 17th July 2020.  
 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 

 
Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST  
or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


